
ACUTE AND AMBULATORY CARE DIVISION 
Harvard Medical Faculty Physicians (HMFP) at Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center (BIDMC) 
  
The Radiology Department at Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center/Harvard Medical School (HMS) is 
seeking enthusiastic applicants for radiologist positions in the Acute and Ambulatory Care Division to 
join its dynamic team. The positions have become available due to retirement and continued growth. 
The successful candidates will join our department of more than sixty faculty who serve the Medical 
Center’s main campus and a network of community hospitals, urgent care clinics and outpatient 
locations.  As a member of the Acute and Ambulatory Care Division, the candidate will focus his/her 
efforts providing care across a broad network of hospitals and urgent care centers.  The candidate will 
interpret a wide range of emergency and outpatient diagnostic imaging studies (US, MRI, CT, 
fluoroscopy) and perform minor IR procedures (e.g. joint injections, CT and ultrasound biopsies, PICC 
lines and abscess drainages).  The remainder of the individual’s professional time will be tailored for the 
needs of the department and to reflect the candidate’s interests in radiology subspecialties. The position 
will include rotations at the main campus and opportunities to teach medical students, residents and 
fellows. All faculty in our supportive team participate equally in a call pool for after hours and weekend 
coverage.    
  
Applicants must be board-eligible or board-certified. Fellowship training in body imaging, 
neuroradiology, or emergency radiology is preferred.  HMFP offers competitive salary and benefits.  The 
opportunity for part-time academic appointment at Harvard Medical School at the level of Instructor, 
Assistant Professor or Associate Professor will be commensurate with qualifications and teaching 
assignments. Interested applicants should send cover letter and CV to Ms. Andrea Baxter at 
abaxter@bidmc.harvard.edu.  
   
For more information, please contact Ms. Andrea Baxter, Executive Assistant to the Chair, Department 
of Radiology; abaxter@bidmc.harvard.edu, 617-754-2519.   
       
We are an equal opportunity employer and all qualified applicants will receive consideration for 
employment without regard to race, color, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, national 
origin, disability status, protected veteran status, or any other characteristic protected by law. 
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